
Dear Saint Pius V School Alumni,

Another school year has ended and summer has arrived! We wish our newest alumni,
the Class of 2024 Best Wishes! Even though the hallways are now quiet, we are busy
preparing for an amazing 24-25 school year. It is incredible to think that Saint Pius V
School will celebrate its 80th birthday this year. Please consider joining us at the
school on Friday evening September 13th for a SPV 80th Birthday Party Cookout. We
would love to see you and celebrate this momentous milestone together. Saint Pius V
School continues to be blessed with many people past and present that hold us close
to their hearts as we hold you close to ours.

Blessings,
Mrs. Mary Beth Noe’
Principal
Saint Pius V School
Lynn, MA 01904

Alumni Newsletter



We are so proud of you! You have worked hard and accomplished so much in
your time at St. Pius V School, and we know you will continue to be successful
in high school. 

See photos from your graduation ceremony on our Facebook page, and revisit
your PreK-8 memories in the video your class watched together on your last
day of school.

We hope our Class of 2024 will continue to keep in touch. As alumni, you will
always be a part of the St. Pius V School community. Please fill out our Contact
Information Form to be included in our alumni database so you can receive
these Alumni Newsletters and other alumni communications.

Congratulations 
to the Class of 2024!

https://www.facebook.com/share/p/A2Q2ZdEuh6JFgwPL/
https://youtu.be/Z6ANfiMSPus?feature=shared
https://secure.lglforms.com/form_engine/s/iqAXwR0_rHOQ9KVLuNw-iA
https://secure.lglforms.com/form_engine/s/iqAXwR0_rHOQ9KVLuNw-iA


This year, the St. Pius V School Class of 2020 graduated high school! 
Their 8th grade year at St. Pius V was a unique one indeed - these students
completed their final trimester at St. Pius V School via remote learning due
to the COVID-19 pandemic, and they were the first and only class to have an
outdoor graduation ceremony!

Reminisce on some Class of 2020 memories in this Facebook post!

Whether you are off to college in the fall, getting started in your careers, or
taking some time to figure out your next path, we wish each one of you all
the best in your future endeavors! Please continue to stay in touch!

Best Wishes to
the Class of 2020

http://www.facebook.com/stpiusschoollynn/posts/3525611527508437


Can you believe it has been 25 years since graduating 8th grade at St. Pius V School?
View some flashback pictures on our #stpiusvalumni Class of 98-99 Facebook post!

Class of 1999 alumna Maura (Anderson) Larson has given back to the Catholic school
community by volunteering and raisin﻿g money for the Catholic Schools Foundation‘s
Inner-City Scholarship Fund (ICSF). The ICSF has been assisting St. Pius V students for
decades, providing scholarships to upwards of 100+ of our students every year!

In recent years, the Lynn Journal has described alumna Michelle Roach as “both a
pioneer and a role model for aspiring young women in the fields of sports, education,
and business”. Michelle is head coach of the Peabody High School girls hockey team,
and she was named 2020-2021 MIAA Coach of the Year! In 2023, the Lynn Item wrote
about how Michelle‘s leadership has helped bring the Peabody High Hockey team to
victory in recent years.

And we love following along with alumna Sheree (Dunwell) Marcelle as she wins
awards for her singing and even made an appearance in Robert De Niro’s 2016 movie
“The Comedian”! This past March, Sheree joined 5 other talented women to perform
"Muse: A Salute to Divas of the 90s“ at Beverly's Cabot Theater. We are also proud of
Sheree‘s charity work, volunteering for organizations like The Mass Mentoring
Partnership, The Innocence Project, and Boston Children’s Hospital.

Nothing makes us happier than when our alumni enroll
their children at St. Pius V School to continue the legacy!
St. Pius V student John, son of Jamie (Pickering) McGrath,
proudly holds up his celebratory 100 lollipops for his
100th day of school in 1st grade! John is one of a few
children of the class of ‘99 who currently attend or have
recently attended St. Pius V School!

We want to hear how the rest of you are doing! Please tell
us about your accomplishments since graduating, honors
and awards you've earned, cool projects you've worked
on, or ways you've served your community. If you have
news to share about yourself or another alum, please
email alumni@stpiusvchool.org

Keeping up with
the Class of 1999

https://www.facebook.com/stpiusschoollynn/posts/3974105919325660
https://itemlive.com/2022/04/24/st-pius-receives-156k-catholic-school-grant/
http://lynnjournal.com/2021/01/28/centered-ice-catholic-education-is-the-foundation-on-which-michelle-roachs-success-was-built/
https://lynnjournal.com/2022/01/13/michelle-roach-named-miaa-girls-hockey-coach-of-the-year/
https://itemlive.com/2023/03/23/michelle-roach-has-flipped-the-script-with-hockey-collaborative/
https://itemlive.com/2017/01/17/from-a-small-town-to-the-big-screen/
https://patch.com/massachusetts/beverly/beverlys-cabot-theater-turn-back-time-90s-divas-night
mailto:alumni@stpiusvschool.org


St. Pius V School
Then and Now

Student Council Inauguration - 1989 and 2024

Art Fair - 1995 and 2024

Grandparents Day - 1986 and 2024



Recent School
Happenings

Our 2nd Annual Faculty vs Students
Basketball Game was an exciting night that

raised funds for our Athletic program!

Making a comeback after 5 years,
our April Silent Auction Fundraiser
was a great success! We hope to see

you at next year’s event!

Student presented some impressive
projects at our Science Fair!

Students helped raise money for our
school in this spring’s Jogathon!

Our annual Fun Day was a blast,
as usual! Thank you to our PTO!

Our JV Boys Basketball team won the
NSCESBL Championship this year! 



Share your Life Updates
Email alumni@stpiusvschool.org to share what you have been up to!  We may
share your updates with your fellow alumni on the alumni page of our website,
our social media pages, or in future Alumni Newsletters.

Make Sure We Have Your Contact Information
Please update the contact information we have on file for you, so we may send
you alumni updates and other communications. Fill out the contact form at
https://secure.lglforms.com/form_engine/s/iqAXwR0_rHOQ9KVLuNw-iA

Stay Connected!
Check in on the Alumni page of our website for alumni updates
(stpiusvschool.org/donate/alumni.cfm), and follow us on social media 
to keep up with what’s happening at St. Pius V School!

Keep In Touch!

St. Pius V School
28 Bowler Street | Lynn, MA

info@stpiusvschool.org | 781-593-8292

https://www.instagram.com/st.piusvschool/
https://twitter.com/stpiusv1
https://www.facebook.com/stpiusschoollynn/
https://www.instagram.com/st.piusvschool/
https://www.youtube.com/@StPiusVSchoolLynn
mailto:alumni@stpiusvschool.org
https://www.stpiusvschool.org/donate/alumni.cfm
https://www.facebook.com/stpiusschoollynn/
https://secure.lglforms.com/form_engine/s/iqAXwR0_rHOQ9KVLuNw-iA
https://www.stpiusvschool.org/donate/alumni.cfm
https://www.stpiusvschool.org/donate/alumni.cfm
https://www.facebook.com/stpiusschoollynn/

